
From a Nov. 1, 2010 interview with Northeast Utilities:

“Now Chuck talked about the Northern Pass project. And we are extremely confident in getting this 
project done in terms of the progress that we have made with the TSA being signed, we’ll file that TSA 
by the end of this month. With FERC, we expect to have somewhere around late January, early 
February. We have filed with the DOE for the Presidential Permit, which is a permit that you need to 
cross over into Canada. That permit just two things: Environmental impact of building the lines and... 
doesn’t cause any undue security from the energy standpoint... Some other key milestones. We will 
begin all of our engineering, life long lead time, conversion station in 2011. And start construction of 
the project in 2013 for completion in late 2013... All of the roll out we’ve had so far with business 
leaders, government leaders in the various communities has been very, very positive. So this has been 
well accepted inside of New Hampshire. So we’ll continue to give you updates on this.”
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